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The Council responds to the process questions provided by the Joint Groundfish Plan Teams as follows:  

If the application of the spatial management policy did not result in the Council adopting management 

changes, the authors and the Plan Teams should continue to monitor and the SSC should advise the 

Council if there are associated conservation concerns and any changes in the scale of concern, if 

identified, during the the next full assessment cycle.  

 

 


